
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                      NOTICE  
 
The City of Tshwane Events Joint Operations Committee (JOC) will close for business 
on 15 December 2020 and reopen on 13 January 2021 for presentations of event 
plans. Event organisers are requested to book their JOC presentations as early as 
possible for events planned for the whole of December 2020 up to 12 January 2021. 
 
Event plans that were not presented to JOC on or before 15 December 2020 may be 
submitted to the following office address: 
 
Communication, Marketing and Events: Event Compliance Unit  
1st floor West Wing South 
Tshwane House  
320 Madiba Street        
 
For more information, contact the following officials: 
 

 Lindiwe Lesola: 012 358 4714 or 082 812 1074  

 Abram Mampye: 012 358 4714 or 083 484 2522 
 Refilwe Ramaphakela: 012 358 5857 or 065 973 0877 


